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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Whole school transition morning – Wednesday 9th July  

On Wednesday 9th July there will be a whole school transition morning. All children should arrive at their usual classrooms at 

the normal arrival time of 8:45am. This will allow teachers time to welcome and register children before sending them into 

their new classes.  

Transition morning will be for all pupils Nursery to Year 6. Once in their new classrooms, the children will have the opportunity 

to meet their new teacher and engage in some Thrive based activities around belonging and identity. This will be a great 

opportunity for them to get to know their new teacher whilst also sharing information about themselves ahead of September. 

Our current Year 6’s will be busy preparing for their end of year celebrations and will be supported by a number of adults 

from across school.  

If this is not your child’s normal Nursery session, please arrive at school for 9:15am at the main gate on Burton Road.  

Class lists for next academic year have been finalised after careful consideration from various leaders in school. If there are 

any changes for you to be aware of, staff will communicate this with you on an individual basis over the next couple of days. 

Decisions around class changes are done with children’s best interests at heart and will be communicated with children prior 

to the transition morning. 

The teaching team has also been finalised for next academic year and can be found below:  

Nursery – Mrs Gray & Mrs Henry 

Reception A: Mrs Parton  

Reception B: Mrs Browne & Mrs Henry  

1A: Mrs Read 

1B: Miss Wells 

2A: Mrs Esteves 

2B: Miss Bates & Miss Shamshir  

3A: Mrs Wragg & Mrs Stringer  

3B: Miss Abbott  

4A: Ms Hayes 

4B: Mrs Muirhead 

5A: Miss Ashton 

5B: Mr Hayes 

6A: Miss Eardley  

6B: Mr Hall & Miss Burdett 

Should you have any questions about any of the above information please approach a leader in school or present at the school 

office. We will do our best to support you and your child ahead of the new academic year.  

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Bolger  

Deputy Headteacher.  


